
Farewell... by Dr. Fik Isaac 
 
As many of you might be aware, after a distinguished career of 26 years serving Johnson & Johnson as 
the Vice President, Global Health Services and Chief Medical Officer, Health & Wellness Solutions Inc., it 
was time to move on and I retired effective June, 2016! 
 
It has been an amazing journey for me serving a wonderful and caring organization and being part of this 
effort to connect with our working force across the globe but also to be connected with all of you who 
have served and now part of the bigger Johnson & Johnson retirees’ family. 
 
I left with great pride and gratitude for as our health and wellness programs and services became the 
benchmark for how companies and corporation should be managing the health and wellbeing of their 
population and how to invest in their care through the spectrum of health.  
 
As a key objective of our global health & benefits is to ensure connectivity with all of you, I am extremely 
excited to introduce you to Dr. Marcelo Targino, our new Chief Health Office and the corporate medical 
director, who agreed to take on the health & wellness corner, and to share relevant health and wellness 
topics moving forward.   

 

 
 

Dr. Marcelo Targino 
 
Dr. Targino is responsible for the Corporate Medical Team and the Executive Health program providing 
medical care and support for all executives and senior leaders across the enterprise.  He is also 
responsible for staying ahead of the rapid changes in medicine and technology with the goal of 
maintaining the healthiest workforce, and positioning Johnson & Johnson as the global thought leader in 
health and wellbeing.  Additionally, Marcelo will provide support to Johnson & Johnson Health and 
Wellness Solutions, Inc. 
 
Marcelo joined Johnson & Johnson two years ago as part of the Global Health Services Occupational 
Health Team.  He was responsible for the deployment and performance of GHS strategy, policies, 
standards and compliance across the Americas in the areas of occupational health and workplace health 
risk management.  He also provided clinical services at a number of J&J locations in New Jersey. 
 
Marcelo also works as a Hospital Medicine Specialist, with a focus on critical care medicine at 
Doylestown Hospital, in Pennsylvania.   Marcelo is Board Certified in Occupational & Environmental 
Medicine, Internal Medicine and Clinical Informatics.  He obtained his Bachelor of Science from the 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology, his Medical Degree from the University of South Florida and his 
Master in Public Health from Harvard University.  He is a fellow of the American College of Occupational 
and Environmental Medicine, and the American College of Physicians. 
 
At this time, I want to say good bye, but I also want you all to know that I am equally excited to join you as 
a Johnson & Johnson retiree!  
 
Fik Isaac             
      


